
COMMUNIQUE 

The Ministry  of Labour, Human Resource Development and Training wishes to inform the public 

that in view of the holding of its Team Building Exercise on Tuesday 20 December 2022, the 

Work Permit Counter on the 10TH Floor, Victoria House ,Corner St Louis & Barracks Streets, 

Port-Louis will be closed. 

Any inconvenience caused is regretted. 

19 December 2022 

Ministry of Labour, Human Resource Development and Training 

Work Permit Division 


